THE WEBER STUDIO
ARCHITECTURE

August 2, 2021

To: Engineering Division, Public Works Department
2800 SW 72 Avenue,
Miami, FL 33155

RE: LETTER OF INTENT.

Tahiti Beach- Common Areas Improvements-Proposed Monuments

PROJECT:  Tahiti Beach-Common Areas Improvements
31 Tahiti Beach Isla Road
Coral Gables, Florida 33143

To whom it may concern:

On behalf of our clients, the Tahiti Beach Homeowners Association, we respectfully submit this enclosed
Letter of Intent for your review and approval of the proposed monuments and future sidewalk for the
existing Isla Dorada Bridge. Pursuant to the enclosed plans prepared by the Architect of Record, The
Weber Studio, PLLC, the client intends to add two (2) new monuments to each end of the existing Isla
Dorada Bridge.

The intent of these monuments to is to provide a welcoming landmark for the Tahiti Beach community
entrance, while aesthetically enhancing the bridge and nature it spans. You will now know you are
arriving at a very special place!

Should you have any questions or need any additional information, please no not hesitate to contact
directly.

Thomas Weber, Architect
The Weber Studio, LLC
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